Starlight Ranch Mobile Homeowners' Association, Inc.
Monthly Board Meeting
June 14, 2023

Call to Order:
Starlight Ranch HOA Board of Directors meeting was held on Wednesday, June
14, 2023 at the front clubhouse. Curt Delong President opened the meeting
at 6 pm. All present recited the Pledge of Allegiance. Roll Call was taken
and present were Curt Delong, Dawn Hughes, Georgia Moffat, Albert Erdmann,
and Roger Hebert, Absent with excuse was Mary Rivera and Estelle
Deneumoustier. In the absence of Mary, Albert took these minutes.

Approval of Minutes:
The minutes of the last meeting of May 10, 2023 were made. A motion was
made by Albert to approve the minutes as corrected. Seconded by Roger, and
was approved by all.

Financial Report:
Georgia read the Financial Report for May, 2023. All account balances were
read, and the total was $15,281.57. A motion was made by Dawn to accept
the Financial Report as read. Seconded by Roger and was approved by all.

Activity Report:
Georgia read the the Activity Minutes from the latest Activity meeting. A
motion was made by Dawn to accept the report. Seconded by Roger and was
approved by all.

New Business:
It was announced that the Jacqueline Bedard's estate was providing a
donation for a remembrance bench and/or plaque.  No questions on this
item.

Albert's Monthly check/review of the DBPR website shows no change.

A discussion was made regarding uploading the current HOA bylaws to the
website. Motion was made by Roger. Seconded by Georgia, and all agreed,

A report to the Board and residents regarding the Management Quarterly
Meeting on 5/31/2023 was made. There was push back regarding the
completion date of completion of the current projects, including the rear
clubhouse, rear pool and bridge. It was reported that the Rear Clubhouse
construction will began on July 1, 2023.
A discussion was made regarding the current progress on the bridge.

A discussion regarding code enforcement actions was made.

A discussion regarding a burglar who was riding a bike with a backpack,
and actions taken by residents in response to spotting this burglar.

A motion was made at 6:35pm by Roger to adjourn the meeting, Seconded by
Albert and all were in agreement.

The next meeting will be at July 12, 2023 @6:00 pm.

